
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

QUOTATION NOTICE 
 
 

The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority is soliciting a request for Quotation 
for the following: 
 
 
RFQ-05-25  SUPPLY OF LOW SULFUR & ULTRA LOW SULFUR DIESEL FOR ST.  

THOMAS & ST. CROIX, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS GENERATING 
FACILITIES 

 
Documents pertaining to the Request for Qualification (“RFQ”) will be emailed. If 
interested in receiving a RFQ package please email Nicole Aubain or Yowan 
Fontaine at contractservices@viwapa.vi Telephone number: (340) 774-3552, 
extensions 2038 or 2032.  
 
Please note that the last day for submitting any questions to this proposal is 
Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 4:00 p.m., AST. Responses to questions submitted 
in accordance with this request for quotation shall be transmitted to offerors no later 
than, Monday, October 21, 2024, at 4:00 p.m., AST. 
 
 
A complete copy of your quotation must be submitted electronically in PDF format 
on or before, Friday, October 25, 2024, at 10:00 am AST to 
contractservices@viwapa.vi.  
 
 The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority reserves the right to accept or reject 
any or all proposals.  
 
 “For Federally Funded projects a DUNS number will be required for the 
selected offeror.” 
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